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Monday 6th March 2023 

 
Dear parent and carers, 
 
Year 9 Curriculum Choice (Options) Information Evening – Tuesday 14th March 6pm – 8pm 
 
As your child is currently in Year 9, they have begun the process of deciding which subjects they wish to 
study at Key Stage 4 in Years 10 and 11.  This is called the ‘Curriculum Choice Programme’.  As part of this 
process, your child has been involved in the Year 9 Careers day, which supported their understanding of the 
different pathways available to them after Year 11.  They have also completed weekly careers sessions, 
which has allowed them to develop their knowledge and enabled your child to complete a draft curriculum 
choice to express an interest in studying certain subjects for their Key Stage 4 studies in September 2023. 
 
In order to help make their final choices, there will be a Curriculum Choice Information Evening for all Year 
9 students and their parents on Tuesday 14th March 6pm- 8pm.  During this evening staff from all 
curriculum areas will be available at this event to discuss the courses being offered in more detail so that 
your child will be able to make an informed decision about the curriculum they would like to study in Key 
Stage 4. 
 
In addition, there will be an opportunity to attend a short talk about the curriculum structure and the 
curriculum choice process being offered and the progression routes available following completion of Year 
11.  This will take place at 6pm and repeated at 7pm in the main hall. 
 
If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me at school.  We look forward to seeing you on the 
evening of Tuesday 14th March. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Steve Smith 
Assistant Principal – Curriculum and Timetabling 
 
 
 


